Caroline O'Neill OeS| 24

From: Rob and Jan Matthews -
Sent: 24 April 2017 14:09

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Essex Level Crossings Order

| object to the closing of Paget Road Wivenhoe level crossing. | use it regularly to access lower Wivenhoe. There is a
good view of the track in either direction, the train are either slowing down for Wivenhoe station or have just left it.
In my opinion the road bridge in the High St is a much more dangerous place to be as the pavement is very narrow
and the buses pass very close to pedestrians.

I do not believe this is a dangerous crossing and it should not be closed.

From,

Mrs Janice Matthews
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